I went to Dallas, TX from February 1-3, 2016 on behalf of the City of Chicago, Department of Public Health for the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation Grantee Kickoff Meeting for Data Across Sectors of Health for the Childhood Lead Hazards Award as the Project Director where I consulted with leading national experts on data and technology innovations, given technical assistance for the grant, and shared the City’s best practices in the field.

Please let me know if there is anything you need. Your assistance is appreciated.

Thank you,

Raed Mansour, MS
DePaul Center

333 S. State Street

Chicago, IL 60604

Phone: (312) 747-9686

